
Notice: Network Upgrade 
June 20 – June 24  
 

 

 

 

IT will be performing an upgrade on 

Ballad Health’s network servers 

between 12:30 a.m. and 5 a.m. 

each night from June 20 to June 24. 
 

Call the IT Service Desk if you experience 

any issues during this upgrade. 

 

IT Service Desk 

423-431-6290 


